
  MINUTES OF SILVER SPRINGS LAKE ASSOCIATION 

    September 24, 2022 

The meeting was called to order at 9:00 a.m. at Trudy Kemps residence.  Present:  

Trudy Kemps, Mike Fisher, Ray Braun, Tom Joseph (via telephone), Cheryl Mekschun.  

Dave Govek, absent. 

Secretary Report:  Mike Fisher made a motion to approve, seconded by Ray Braun. 

Treasurers Report:  Trudy presented the balance sheet and P&L report.  The outlet project 

has a remaining payment due the contractor.  The Fisheree had some remaining money.   

The weed cutter insurance has been cancelled.  The Home Town Bank, Neshkoro is closing next year.   

It was agreed to donate $500.00 to the Christmas Party.  We will not make a decision on the CD.  

Cheryl Mekschun made a motion to accept, seconded by Ray Braun.  

Architectural Committee:  Outlet project is complete and cost less than $15,000. The  

grass areas were reseeded and doing well. 

Clean Water Committee:  Complaints about the floating weeds (eel grass) seem to be subsiding.  

We were informed it was a natural phenomenon due to shallow root systems.  The sediment/muck 

issue is under consideration by comparing Aquatic Biologist and OSR methods and bids. 

OSR bid $1100 for one bay and Aquatic $350 for all bays.  A motion to survey this year was made by  

Tom Joseph, seconded by Mike Fisher.  Mike Fisher and Terry Klaves will lead the survey.  Cason will  

do a fall weed survey. 

Old Business:  Jody Reetz will be contacted for snow plowing the frontage road.  Ray 

Braun will contact the muskrat trapper for their interest.  The Fisheree location worked  

very well, the prizes were appreciated by participants and the pictures 

showed a successful event.  The Poker Run was modified due to the rainy weather. 

The Neshkoro Community center was very accommodating with volunteers distributing 

playing cards for poker hands, playing corn hole, other card games and the pot luck. 

It was suggested that the center be used for future pot lucks.   

New Business:  The Cook Off should be brought back in May next year and volunteers 

are needed to coordinate this event.  The east lake sign light has not been working.  Mike 

Fisher is pursuing a fix to this.  The frontage road repair estimates are being sought.  Mike  



Fisher is working through a county contractor in order to get a price quote.  The maintenance 

help for the lake is still unfilled.  A concern was expressed about the speed of vehicles on 

the lake roads.  Mike Fisher will bring a proposal about signage.   

The next meeting will be Saturday, October 22, 2022 at 9:00 at Dave Govek house.  Cheryl  

motioned to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Trudy. 

Respectfully submitted,    

Cheryl A Mekschun 

 


